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Personal office routine of the Central Registar’s Office’s
Costumer Service is suspended
  
Dear Student,

 

I’d like to inform you that the personal office routine of the Central Registar’s Office’s Costumer Service
is from the 12th of March 2020 suspended.

 

You can reach the Costumer Service at the following availabilities:

 

Email: infokti@pte.hu [1]

Tel.: 72/501-681

 

Best regards,

Central Registar's Office 

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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